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                                        RE: TTB NOTICE NUMBER FOUR  

                                                           May 15, 2003  

Chief  
Regulations and Procedures Division  
Alcohol and Tobacco Tax and Trade Bureau  
P.O. Box 50221  
Washington, D.C. 20091-0221  

Dear Alcohol Tobacco Tax and Trade Bureau:  

Businesses like ours don't expect the government to bail us out, but neither do we expect the government to sink us with more taxes and more regulations. The government should concentrate on reducing, not increasing these burdens. That is 
why I am so opposed to the TBS proposal to enact new regulations for flavored malt beverages.  ��������������������������������������������������������������������������������������������������������������������������������������������������

We all know the dangers of fixing something that isn't broken. The 30-year-old regulations covering flavored malt beverages are not broken. They are working well and treating all parties fairly. The TTB changes would only create problems.  

Let's keep it this way.  

Sincerely, 

Bryan Zenarolla 


